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Friday, March 4, 2022 

 

 Dear Pastor and Members, 

 

We greet you in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We praise the Lord for His wonderful grace 

extended to all of us. These are days when we need it more than ever before. As we see what’s 

happening in our world with the conflicts in Europe, it serves as a reminder that prophecy will be 

fulfilled and the coming of the Lord is ever closer. 

 

Let me first report on our daughter’s condition. Sapphire, ever since the onset of the New Year, has 

really been struggling with her condition. There are so many issues that arise from Fibromyalgia, that 

one never knows what will come next. Along with all the pain, she has to deal with the mental stress 

from day to day. She continues to be on a special diet which is very expensive to maintain. Please 

remember her in your prayers. 

 

Our school doors are still opened, which in itself, is a miracle. As we have said before, the pandemic 

has put us in a very precarious financial position. We continue to trust the Lord to help us at this 

difficult time. Here in Antigua and across many parts of the world things seem to be improving as far 

as number of cases and deaths from Covid-19 are concerned. Let us pray and trust God together that 

other and more deadly variants, do not arise. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

1. Pray for the family of Sister Kimberly whose son (a very young child) passed away after 

having many seizures.  

2. Pray also for Sister Beverly Who has been losing a lot of weight and is suspected by the 

medical personnel of having cancer. She still has more tests to undergo before they come to 

a final conclusion. 

3. Continue also to pray for our church in general, as we seek to continue to serve the Lord 

here in Antigua. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support for our family as we seek to remain faithful in these difficult 

times. Your concern and assistance means so much to us. We love you all and pray that the Lord will 

bestow upon you a special blessing. 

 

 

In Christian Service, 

Pastor David Archibald 

And Family 
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